
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
17th May 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Formula Goblin, Essex – Saturday 6th July 
 
Thank you for replying about the electric car racing events. Your child will be part of the 
team of six pupils travelling to the Ford Technical Centre near Basildon on Saturday 6th 
July. Minibus transport will be provided.  
 
Further details will be provided before the trip, but should you have any queries in the 
meantime, please contact me at school.  
 
The event will be hosted by Ford, but run by the Greenpower Trust; see 
https://www.greenpower.co.uk/events/dunton-technical-centre. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Matthew Buck 
Head of DT 
 
mbuck@townclose.com 
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